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Member, House Committee on Consumer  
Protection and Commerce 

Member, House Committee on Labor and  
Public Employment 

Member, House Committee on Public Safety 
Member, House Committee on Transportation 

HAWAI‘I STATE CAPITOL 
415 South Beretania Street, Room 418 

Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813 
Phone: (808) 586-8500 

Fax: (808) 586-8504 
rephar@capitol.hawaii.gov 

Aloha Friends: 

     I hope that you and your families are 

doing well.  It is hard to believe that we are 

already two months into the new year. 

     Congratulations to Vivian De Almeida, 

Serena del Banco and Arianna Marie 

Claveria for winning their categories in the 

31st Annual Leeward District Science and 

Engineering Fair.  Arianna took the first 

place, Grand Award in the Individual   

Division.  All three girls will be moving on 

to the state competition in March.  Arianna 

also won an all-expenses paid trip to the 

International Science and Engineering Fair 

to be held in Phoenix, Arizona in May.  

Congratulations to all the Kapolei High 

School students who participated in this 

years event.       

     Thank you for the honor and privilege 

of serving as your state representative in 

the Hawaii State Legislature.  Should you 

have any questions, comments, or         

concerns, please feel free to contact me at     

586-8500, or via email at                          

rephar@capitol.hawaii.gov. 

Malama Pono, 

 

  

OFFICE OF REPRESENTATIVE SHARON E. HAR 

HONORING COMMUNITY MEMBERS 

MAKAKILO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CAMPUS BEAUTIFICATION DAY 

Representative Har presented a congratulatory certificate from the House of                

Representatives to friends and Makakilo residents, Scott and Michelle Sagon, at the 

one year anniversary of their eatery, Pono Plates, located in Pearl City.  

On February 20, 2016, my staff, students, school staff and other volunteers came       

together at Makakilo Elementary School to assist in their Campus Beautification Day.  

Volunteers cleared away brush, rocks, cut overgrown grass and planted ground cover.  

Thank you for all who assisted in giving back to our schools.  
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SAVE THE DATES 

Saturday,          

March 12, 2016 

9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

Kapolei High School       

Cafeteria 

Rep. Har will provide 

an update of the 

2016 legislative    

session at the     

halfway point. 

KOREAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE HONORED AT THE LEGISLATURE 

As a former Director of the Hawaii Korean Chamber of Commerce (HKCC) Representative Har and the House 

of Representatives honored HKCC and their current Board of Directors on the Chamber’s 75th anniversary.   

Mid-Session          

Talk Story with      

Rep. Har 

Saturday, April 23, 2016  8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Kapolei High School Parking Lot 

Spring cleaning? Take advantage of free, bulk document shredding.  Also, drop off your 

recyclable waste such as scrap metal, appliances, computers, cell phones, eye glasses, 

hearing aids, useable clothing and much more! Contact our office or sign up for our 

weekly eNewsletter for a full list of accepted items. 

Kapolei Clean & Green Day 
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   Saturday, April 2, 2016 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.    

 Kapolei High School Football Field  

Kapolei Keiki Wellness Day is a free event and a one-stop shop for parents and     

families to obtain information and resources for raising healthy kids.  


